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Submission: I believe the prices are too high for self funded retirees especially when we had two extra external water tanks
installed to reduce the use of Council supplied water. This water we utilise for the garden and vegetation we have to maintain
on our property to avoid further soil movement. This has been a difficult task over the years and we didnt know about the
problem until after we purchased the land in the late 1970/s as it wasn't known to Council or the authorities at the time of
purchase.

In times of drought we use the laundry washing water to maintain wetness around the building footings.





